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The Titans and WeGo maximize the fan experience 
Titans Express tickets on sale now 

 
 
NASHVILLE – The Tennessee Titans and WeGo are maximizing the local football fan’s experience by offering 
the most convenient and comfortable ride to and from the games all season long. Tickets went on sale today 
for the September 15 and October 6 games. Round-trip train tickets are $15 each. Parking is free at all outlying 
stations. 
 
The Titans Express train will operate for all Tennessee Titans regular season home games, beginning with the 
September 15 game against the Indianapolis Colts. Service begins in Lebanon and arrives in downtown 
Nashville approximately one hour before kickoff. The return train to Lebanon leaves Riverfront Station 45 
minutes after the game.  
 
Tickets must be purchased at least one hour in advance of the train departing by going online to 
TicketsNashville.com. Tickets are not available for purchase on the train on game days. Weekday Star tickets 
and passes are not valid on the Titans Express train.  
 
Tickets for the remaining games in October, November, and December will be released in pairs on October 1, 
October 27, and December 1. Detailed information for this special event train can be found at 
WeGoTransit.com. 
 
Children age 4 and younger will not need a ticket to board; however, they are required to sit in a parent's lap. 
 
Members of the public are encouraged to sign up for WeGo’s newsletter, follow them on social media, and visit 
WeGoTransit.com to get updates on exciting initiatives, community events, updates, and general information. 
 

#  #  # 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

                


